
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 5331

Submitted By Info: Shawna Dickson

Notice: 3/3/2017 1543

Received By Info:  

91 1st st nw 

killdeer  ND  58640

Near. Occupied Bldg:   

Type of Incident: diesel spill

Volume of Release: 25  gallons

Contaminant: diesel

Cause of Incident:

OVERFLOW. employee, Roger Wilson,  was fueling semi, instructed to not walk away from nozzle by 
his boss, Walter Dickson. Walter continued maintenance on other equipment, went to check on Roger 
and immediately saw fuel was overflowing. Walter did not see Roger anywhere around. Walter 
stopped the overflow and found Roger in the truck cab eating. Notified him of the spill. 

Risk Evaluation:

no immediate risks

Potential Env. Impacts:

no environmental impacts

Action Taken/Planned:

Walter sucked up the diesel with the vac truck and put diapers down to absorb what was left on the 
ground. weather haulted further cleanup until 03/03/2017.will update of further clean up. 

Wastes Disposal Location:

Contact Info: Walter Dickson

Responsible Party: Walter Dickson

Occurred: 2/24/2017 0030

County: McKenzie

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 150 95 11

Location Description: P. Levang 16-11X pad, nearest the P. Levang 14-13-23-24LL well. 
Directions: from 73 east
turn right ( north) on 102nd Ave NW.
Stay to the left, the road will turn into 103rd Ave NW. 
turn left at next intersection. follow to well site. 

 SE SE

Duration of Release: 2  minutes

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: No

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 47.81943 -102.79330 Derived from Twn Rng

Sick Boy Trucking

91 1st St NW

Killdeer  ND  58640

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: No
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1804 DISPOSAL

Other Agencies Involved:

Updates

Date: 3/7/2017 Status: Inspection

Author: Torgerson, Brad

Notes:

Visited the spill location on 3/7/2017 - Windy and 15 Degrees F.  After discussing the spill particulars 
on the phone with Walter Dickson, I viewed the NE production location surface area of the QEP 
Energy Company  - P. Levang 16-11X.  What appeared to be some fuel stained soil (8' X 8') was 
observed near the northern area of the facility location.  A perimeter berm was noted around the 
location; thus, it appeared any apparent fuel associated with this incident may not run-off the 
production location.  Further follow-up by the DOH appears to be unnecessary. 

Photos were taken and added to the incident folder.  Some photos have comments associated with 
them, which are available using the Image button on the main form.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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